
Dear ​Connecticut Schools, 

 

It is our pleasure to invite you to Yale’s campus for the 2020 International Relations Symposium 

at Yale (IRSY)! As we plan for this year’s symposium, we would like to extend a personal 

invitation to your delegation. IRSY is a free, one-day symposium that educates high school 

students on topics in international relations and global affairs.  

 

IRSY will take place on ​Sunday, April 5th at Yale University (New Haven, CT).​  Like 

years before, students will hear from experts in international affairs and engage with complex 

global problems through a series of workshops and panels. Speakers will be announced in the 

upcoming weeks. Past speakers have included such prominent figures in international relations 

as Rosemary DiCarlo, Thomas Graham, Rob Ford, and Yuriy Sergeyev.  

 

Our entire IRSY team is committed to making our 2020 conference as exciting, engaging, and 

inspiring as possible. We hope you and your students will join us to explore pressing issues in 

international affairs with driven participants from all over New England and beyond.  

 

We will be in touch as the symposium approaches regarding registration and conference details. 

We expect registration to be open near the end of February. In the meantime, please feel free to 

reach out to us at ​delegations.irsy@yira.org​, or Secretaries-Generals Bayan Galal and Monique 

Nikolov at ​secgen.irsy@yira.org​ with any questions. 

 

Thank you very much, and we hope to see you in New Haven this April for IRSY 2020!  

 

Best Regards, 

 

Jonah Chang and Sameer Shaikh 

Under Secretaries-General of Delegations 

International Relations Symposium at Yale 2020 

Yale International Relations Association 

delegations.irsy@yira.org 
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